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“ WASHINGTON

March 5, 1973

Dear Mr. Chairman:

- Wally Johnson has passed along to me your recent letter

enclosing a letter from Mr, Jodie R. Johnson concerning
the export of logs to Japan and the impact on the domestic

lumber industry.

- I want to assure you that this matter is receiving priority

attention within the Commerce Department, the Cost of
Living Council, the Council of Economic Advisers and my

office. The rise in wood product prices is a matter under

active review in the White House, and we are considering
what action may be necessary.,

With warm regards,

Peter M. Flanigan
Assistant to the President
\ for International Economic Affairs

Honorable James O. Eastland
Chairman |
Committee on the Judiciary
United States Senate
Washington, D, C., 20510
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March 8, 1973

Honorable Tom Korologos

Deputy Assistant to the President
The White House

Washington, D. C.

Dear Tom:
I am enclosing letter from a young man
who is a close personal friend of mine, Tom W.
Conger, Jr., requesting that I transmit a letter
for The President's attention.
I am glad to comply with Tom's request
and will appreciate it if you will see that the subject
matter contained in Mr. Michel's letter is brought
to the attention of the appropriate White House official.

With best wishes, I am

Sincerely,

U. S. S.

JOE:JA
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